
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have noticed in school that some children are sick or have tummy upset, and test negative on a LFT.  However, 
our experience before Christmas was that these children then tested positive for covid on a PCR. Please be 
vigilant.   
 
Many thanks 
Kerrie Bennett  

 


